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RECORD OF THE VOTE  -  Regular Meeting 

Thursday, April 7, 2016 at 7:30 P.M. 
                                                    Town Hall, 29 West Avenue - Room B 
 

 
The Essex Conservation Commission conducted their regularly scheduled meeting on April 7, 2016 in Room B 
of the Essex Town Hall.  Attending members were K. Tucker, F. hall, R. Helmecki, M. Reeves, A. Forrest and R. 
Ward.  
 
       
MOTION made by F. Hall to approve the February, 2016 Regular Meeting Minutes with the following 
amendment; Page 4, under financial expenditures, last sentence; surrounding the beaver population at “Viney Hill 
Brook Preserve.” SECONDED: M. Reeves; Voting In Favor: K. Tucker, R. Ward, A. Forrest, F. Hall, R. 
Helmecki, M. Reeves; Opposed: None; Abstaining: None; Approved: 6/0/0.  
 

MOTION made by F. Hall to adjourn the regular meeting at 8:55pm to the next regularly scheduled meeting 
which will be conducted on May 5, 2016 at 7:30pm, Essex Town Hall, Conference Room B, 29 West Avenue, 
Essex, CT; SECONDED by M. Reeves; Voting In Favor: K. Tucker, R. Helmecki, M. Reeves, A. Forrest, R. 
Ward, F. Hall; Opposed: None; Abstaining: None; Approved: 6/0/0. 

 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Stella C. Beaudoin 
Recording Secretary 
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